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 Thursday, February 1, 2018 Page 2 

 

Out of order and under suspension of the Rules, on motion by Senator MASON of 

Androscoggin, the following Joint Order: 

S.P. 679 

 

Ordered, the House concurring, that when the Senate and House adjourn, they do so until 

Tuesday, February 6, 2018 at 10:00 in the morning. 

 

 

_________________________________ 

 

 

PAPERS FROM THE HOUSE 

 

 

Joint Orders 

 

Expressions of Legislative Sentiment recognizing: 

 

(1-1)  Technical Sergeant Douglas G. Connolly, of Hermon, Non-Commissioned Officer in 

Charge of the Combat Arms Training and Maintenance section for the 101st Air Refueling 

Wing, 101st Security Forces Squadron in Bangor, who has been named Outstanding Airman of 

the Year.  We extend to Technical Sergeant Connolly our congratulations and best wishes; 

HLS 864 

 

 

(1-2)  Mayo Regional Hospital, of Dover-Foxcroft, which is celebrating its 40th Anniversary.  

The hospital, a 25-bed critical-access hospital providing emergency services and managing 5 

primary care offices, employs 390 full-time employees.  We extend to everyone at Mayo 

Regional Hospital our congratulations on this anniversary; 

HLS 865 

 

 

(1-3)  Ronald B. Rivard, of Shapleigh, to whom the Town of Shapleigh has dedicated its 2018 

Town Report for his exemplary service as the town's Superintendent of Cemeteries.  Among his 

many accomplishments, Mr. Rivard has determined the locations of cemeteries containing the 

graves of our nation's veterans, obtained from the Federal Government granite markers engraved 

with the appropriate names and dates for the graves, enlisted the aid of property owners to help 

maintain the cemeteries on their properties and kept meticulous records of these efforts.  We 

extend to Mr. Rivard our appreciation for his service and offer him our best wishes; 

HLS 866 

 

 

(1-4)  Richard Deans, of Hebron, for his 32 years of service as a member of the Hebron Board of 

Selectmen.  We extend to Mr. Deans our congratulations and best wishes; 

HLS 867 
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